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From:
Sent: Thursday, 18 April 2024 11:32 am
To: Registrar
Subject: Foodstuffs Merger

Hi,   
 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment on this proposed merger. 
 
I am dead against it! 
  
The last thing NZ needs is an even stronger duopoly in Supermarkets, we should be discussing how to break them up 
not merge them. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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